DEL RAY
BUSINESS
ASSOCIATION

June 3, 2024

Planning Commission
City of Alexandria
301 King Street
Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear Planning Commission Members,

On behalf of the Del Ray Business Association, | am writing to express our support for the
proposed Text Amendment #2024-00006 regarding recreation and entertainment uses in the
City of Alexandria. This amendment will better enable our businesses to create unique spaces
and experiences for our patrons, ultimately bettering the Del Ray community and the City of
Alexandria.

The inclusion of indoor recreation and entertainment as permitted uses, along with outdoor
recreation as special uses, in the CL, CC, CSL, and Mount Vernon Urban Overlay zones aligns
with the needs and interests of Del Ray businesses and the residents we serve. Allowing these
uses will provide residents with more accessible recreational options within walking distance of
their homes. This amendment also includes adding dog play areas, which addresses the
increasing demand for pet-friendly recreational spaces.

We commend the city's proactive steps in enhancing the zoning ordinance to reflect
contemporary recreational needs and business opportunities. We urge the Planning
Commission and City Council to approve this text amendment and support the continued
development of a dynamic and inclusive community.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Daniel Roth

Government Relations Chair

Del Ray Business Association

cc: Ann Horowitz, Principal Planner (ann.horowitz@alexandriava.gov)
Tony LaColla, AICP, Division Chief (anthony.lacolla@alexandriava.gov)



